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 1. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY:  Councillor O'Boyle 

 
TO BE ANSWERED BY: Councillor  Foster 

 TEXT OF QUESTION: 
 
As the Deputy Leader was quoted in the Telegraph on this subject, I am directing 
this question to him. Can he tell me how much it is costing individually for the 
extra 6 Parking Attendants brought in from a private firm and how much does it 
compare to the in house attendants? 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 2. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY:  Councillor Windsor 
 
TO BE ANSWERED BY:  Councillor Lee 

  
Is the Cabinet Member aware of proposals from MCD to seek to vary the 
planning permission granted to them by the City Council by reducing the 
amount of housing in their development at the Butts?  Would the Cabinet 
Member not agree that MCD, if they feel unable to sell housing in the current 
climate, could follow the lead of Mercian Housing for example in the York Street 
development, and maintain the level of housing commitment at the Butts by 
changing the status of the housing units in question to affordable rented 
housing? 
 
 
 

 
 

 3. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY:  Councillor O'Boyle 
 
TO BE ANSWERED BY:  Councillor Noonan 

 TEXT OF QUESTION: 
 
Could the Cabinet Member explain why a quote regarding slabbing part of a 
cobbled pavement in Hill Street has risen from £10k in May 2008 to £15k in 
October 2008? 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 4. QUESTION SUBMITTED BY:  Councillor Mrs Bigham 
 
TO BE ANSWERED BY:  Councillor Ridley 

 TEXT OF QUESTION: 
  
Does the Cabinet Member agree with me that whilst we must look to the future 
development of Coventry we must also be good caretakers of what is historical and 
unique. To conserve what we have both for Coventry people and those who visit us and 
contribute to the economy of the City. 
 
 

 


